
'Never settle for less than your best' 
Jesus said, ‘I am the light of the world. Whoever follows Me will not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.’ John 8:12 
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 Headteacher: Mr M Grogan 
 

St George’s Central CE Primary School and Nursery 
 
Monday 1

st
 April 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

Please see below for details of what we have planned for the 20 years amalgamation celebrations in school during the first week back 

after the Easter holiday: 

**As all children in Year 1 – Year 6 are being picked up from St. George’s Church on Tuesday 23
rd

 April, we are asking that on this day, 
please bring any packed lunches in disposable bags and if all schools bags/planner could be left at home to make walking to church 
easier. If you could also help to accompany the children to church then that would be appreciated – please see your child’s teacher if 

you can help with this** 
 
**We are also asking for donations for our garden party on Friday 26

th
 April – if there are any items that you could donate for this then 

please could you send them in with your child during the first week back** 

Yours Sincerely, Mr M Grogan, Headteacher 

Date Time Event Who Where 

Tuesday  
23

rd
 April 

1:30pm Thanksgiving Service to remember 
Tyldesley Central School and 

Commemorative artwork unveiled 
 
  

All children and staff 
 

The Mayor of Wigan Borough, 
Councillor Sue Greensmith 

 
Bishop Willie Pwaishio, who blessed 
the new building 20 years ago will be 

present 

Playground at St. George’s 
Central CE Primary School 

and Nursery 
 

Artwork on external wall 
near Mr Simmons’ classroom 

2:00pm Children walk to St. George’s 
Church 

Children in Year 1 – Year 6  
 

2:15pm Thanksgiving Service to remember 
St. George’s School 

Children in Year 1 – Year 6: 
parents/carers invited 

St. George’s Church 
 

3:00pm All children in Y1 – Y6 to be picked 
up from St. George’s Church 

Children in Year 1 – Year 6: St. George’s Church 
 

Thursday 
25

th
 April 

9:15am – 
2:30pm 

 

Open Day 
(Time slots throughout the day for 

each class to have a look) 
 

 

All parents/carers and ex-pupils, 
ex-staff members to drop into school 
to have a look at Exhibition of work 
and watch Commemorative video  

School hall at St. George’s 
Central CE Primary School 

and Nursery.  

2:45pm Burying of time capsule 
 

All children and staff 
 

Playground at St. George’s 
Central CE Primary School 

and Nursery 

 
5pm – 
8pm 

Open Evening  
(with nibbles!) 

 

All parents/carers and ex-pupils, 
ex-staff members to drop into school 
to have a look at Exhibition of work 
and watch Commemorative video 

School hall at St. George’s 
Central CE Primary School 

and Nursery 

Friday 
 26

th
 April 
 

 Looking Forwards Party Day:  
Children to wear Red and White 
and garden party on the school 

playground  

All children and staff 
 

Playground at St. George’s 
Central CE Primary School 

and Nursery 
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